
 

Motion to LA City Council – Street Banners for Sherman Oaks 

In 2022 the Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council was granted an approval by the Los Angeles City 

Council on its motion to conduct a street banner campaign within the defined boundaries of the 

Sherman Oaks Neighborhood council.  The purpose of this program is to promote the Sherman Oaks 

Neighborhood Council and encourage stakeholders to become involved with the Sherman Oaks 

Community and city government. 

Again in 2023, SONC is requesting that the Council District 4 Councilmember Nithya Raman introduce 

the following motion to the Los Angeles City Council to extend the program for another year: 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the City Council, in accordance with the Los Angeles Municipal Code (LAMC) 

Section 62.132, approve the street banner program being coordinated by the Sherman Oaks 

Neighborhood Council, as a City of Los Angeles Non-event Street Banner Program for the period of 

October 14, 2023 – October 14, 2024. 

I FURTHER MOVE that the Council approve the content of the Street Banners, as attached. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Harold Shapiro 

Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council 

Area 6 Community Interest Advocate 

  



 


